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I hope you all had a fabulous Easter 

break and were looking forward to going 

back to school this morning.  We had our 

first Messy Church session during the 

Easter break and it was lots of fun. Don’t 

worry if you missed it though, we have 

another one coming up in Stockton on 

21st May. This one will be even more  

active! From 1st—7th May is National 

Pet week and I’m sure lots of you have 

your very own special pets that you love 

and take care of. So why not bring them 

and come and join in the fun at our Pet 

Service at St Nicholas’s Church,           

Dunnington on Sunday 1st May @ 4pm. 

Don’t worry if you don’t have a pet 

though,  just bring a photograph or your 

favourite cuddly toy! Our pets can bring 

us so much joy and companionship and 

they don’t ask for much in return.  

                 Have a great week. 

                        God Bless. 

                               Lisa 

Joke Book 

Why did the turtle cross the road?  
To get to the Shell station!  
What do you get if you cross a fish 
and an elephant? 
Swimming trunks!  
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Prayer Corner 

Dear God 
 

Please be in all the little things I do 
today, 

So at the end the whole may be   
perfect in every way. 

 
Amen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Question of the Week! 

If you could be any animal, what 
would you be? 

                              Origami fish           

You will need: 

Squares of coloured paper 

Googly eyes (optional) 

 

1. Start by folding a square piece of paper diagonally 

(both sides) and in half (one side) – crease and unfold.  

2. Hold the paper as indicated with blue 

spots and fold towards the centre to get 

a triangle shape.  

3. Now hold the right bottom corner of the 

triangle and fold it toward the centre 

along the crease. 

4. Do the same with the other corner to 

create the fish’s tail. 
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 Upcoming events! 

Pet Service – St Nicholas’s 

1.5.22 @ 4pm 

Coffee Morning — Holy Trinity, 

Stockton on the Forest 14.5.22       

@ 10am 

Messy Church (Goes Sporty) —

Stockton on the Forest Village Hall, 

21.5.22 @ 10:30am 

 

Can you spot the 

rabbit who doesn’t 

have a twin? 


